
Maple class Homework choices (Challenge 1) - Year 2 

Pick one activity each week on Thursday and hand it in on Tuesday.  

1. You have £20 to 
spend. What would 
you buy? Show 
costings, workings out 
etc. 

2. Design your own 
Egyptian Pharaoh. 
Draw and name them.  
Write a character 
description on them.   

3. A tomb full of 
treasures has been 
unearthed in Earith! 
Write a newspaper 
report about the 
findings. 

4. What do you know 
about hieroglyphics? 
Can you write your 
name in 
hieroglyphics?   

5. Find out how an 
animal is adapted to 
its environment. 

6. Research about 
forces.  What can you 
tell us about them? 

7. Can you find Egypt 
on a map and find 
some facts about 
Ancient Egypt? 

8. Can you collect 
some data on 
something (favourite 
sports, types of meal, 
colours, computer 
games…whatever 
takes your fancy!) and 
present it in a bar 
chart? 
 

9. Research what a 
child your age may 
have been doing 
during the Victorian 
era: write a diary 
entry describing your 
day.  

10. Can you label a 
map with the world’s 
continents and oceans 
on?  

11. Write about your 
favourite song or type 
of music – how does it 
make you feel? 

12. Judge a book by 
its cover! Choose a 
book that you haven’t 
read before and infer 
what the book might 
be about based on its 
cover alone.  Write a 
few sentences. 

 

  



Maple class Homework choices – year 3/4 

Pick one activity each week on Thursday and hand it in on Tuesday.  

1. You have £20 to 
spend. What would 
you buy? Show 
costings, workings 
out, change, etc.  You 
must buy at least two 
items. 

2. Design your own 
Egyptian 
God/s/Pharaoh. Draw 
and name them.  
Write a character 
description on them.  
Don’t forget to 
describe how they 
behave, too. 

3. A tomb full of 
treasures has been 
unearthed in Earith! 
Write a newspaper 
report about the 
findings. 

4. What can you find 
out about 
hieroglyphics?  
Present your facts in 
an interesting way 
e.g. a Top 10; a 
poster, for example. 
Can you write your 
name in hieroglyphics 
and present it in a 
beautiful way?  

5. Pick an animal that 
you are really 
interested in; 
research and write 
about how it has 
adapted to its 
environment.  You 
can present this in 
any way you like! 

6. Research different 
types of forces.  Write 
about how at least one 
of them works.  Or, 
why not perform a 
small experiment to 
see how it works.  
Bring in a photo and 
tell us what you did. 

7. See if you can locate 
Egypt on a map.  
Present this in a 
manner of your 
choosing, 
incorporating some 
interesting facts about 
the country nowadays, 
or in Ancient times, or 
both!  How has it 
changed? 

8. Choose an area of 
interest to collect 
some data on; 
construct a graph to 
depict your findings 
and write a few 
sentences suggesting 
what you’ve found 
(favourite sports, 
types of meal, 
colours, computer 
games…whatever 
takes your fancy!) 

9. Research what a 
child your age may 
have been doing 
during the Victorian 
era: write a diary 
entry describing your 
day.  

10. Draw, or print and 
label a world map with 
all the continents and 
world oceans on.  See 
if you can come up 
with a memory 
strategy/mnemonic to 
help you remember 
them.  Don’t forget to 
write them down – 
you may be asked to 
teach us how to 
remember them!  

11. Do you have a 
favourite genre of 
music?  How many 
genres are there?  Do 
you have a favourite 
song?  How does 
music make you feel?  
Write about your 
favourite song or 
genre of music and 
explain why you like it 
so much and how it 
makes you feel. 

12. Judge a book by 
its cover! Choose a 
book that you haven’t 
read before and infer 
what the book might 
be about based on its 
cover alone.  Write an 
explanation, giving 
your reasons.  Then 
read the blurb and 
see if you were on the 
right tracks.  Include 
this evaluation at the 
end, too. 

 

 


